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October 11, 1982

To: Division of Engineering and Technical Programs
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region |
631 Park Avenue, King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406
Subject: Inspection No. 82-0i, License No. 08-19624-01
[ Application for amendment to the license authorizing Paul
L. Chandeysson, M.D. as a user and designating him radia-
tion safety officer has been made.
2. A review of the applicable provision of the regulations and
conditions of the license was conducted on 26 Aug. 82. In
attendance were the radiation safety officer, radiation
safety consultant, and technical personnel working in the
restricted areas. Such provisions and conditions will be
reviewed at least yearly.
The radiation survey instrument was calibrated on 14 Sep. 82
by an independent laboratory. This calibration will be repeated
at least annually.
Tha dose calibrator was calibrated on 28 Sep. 82 by an indepen-
dent laboiatory. This calibration will be repeated at least
annually. The instrumental linearity test was performed on
15 Sep. 82 and found to be satisfactory. This test will be
repeated at least quarterly.
A survey of the unrestricted corridor adjacent to the Hot Lab
was performed on 23 Auj 82 with negative results following
rearrangement of the iead shielding bricks in the Hot Lab,
This survey will be repeated at least weekly.
The provision of Item 2 Appendix G conzerning the requirement
for disposable gloves being ~orn when handling radioactive
materials was stressed during the review described in paragraph
2. Provisions for access to and disposal of the gloves have been
made .
Wipe tests of all recieved packages of radioactive material and
weekly wipe tests of environmen.al surfaces in the restricted area
have been instituted.
k. Full compliance is expected at this time.

3-2.

3-3.

Paul L. Chandeysson, M.D.
Radiation Safety Officer
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